
13 July 2020

Dear Colleagues and Students

NEW COVID-19 POSITIVE CASE:  BHISHO CAMPUS 

Another colleague has tested positive for Covid-19 and has kindly granted us permission to disclose his 
details as follows:

Name:  Dr Mpumelelo Ndlovu
Designation: Deputy HoD, Department of Public Administration
Faculty: Management and Commerce 
Campus: Bhisho

Dr Ndlovu is currently in isolation.  We wish him more strength with each coming day. 

Total number of cases:
The total number of confirmed infections to date is 22 with 14 active cases.  
 
Sincerely

Tandi Mapukata
tmapukata@ufh.ac.za

University of Fort Hare
Institutional Advancement


